
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REDEVELOPMENT DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

Please be advised that the Redevelopment Design Review Committee 
(RDRC) meeting for December 21, 2006 has been canceled.                 

Next regular meeting is January 11, 2007. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


